BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD
TOWN HALL - PLANNING BOARD ROOM
BELLINGHAM, MASS,

Meeting of February 29, 1968.

Members present: Francis J. Prior, Chairman
Robert M. Chase, Vice-Chairman
David E, Andrews
Gerard L, Daigle

Meeting was called to order by the chairman at 8:00 P.M.
Regular order of business was dispensed with no objections.

Charles Glynn, representing Sanford A. Kaplan, reviewed
the water main layout of Pilgrim Village and pointed out the
three valves which Kaplan has requested to delete. A letter
of approval was received from the Water Commissioners,

Robert Chase made a motion to delete three (3) valves on Ply-
mouth Road and Mohawk Path located at lets #192, #184 and
#170 as they serve no useful purpose in the water system.
Motion was seconded by Gerard Daigle. Vote was unanimous.

Discussion was held on the proposed changes to the
Zoning By-Laws and the board unanimously agreed to submit
them to the Town Meeting as rresented at the Publie Hearing
of February 15.

Minutes of the meeting of February 22, 1968 were appro-
ved as read by the clerk on a motion made by Daigle and (2)
by Chase. None opposed.

Minutes of the Public Hearing of February 28, 1968 on
the request for a Zoning Change on Hartford Ave. and No.Main
Street were approved as read by the clerk on a motion made
by Chase and (2) by Andrews. None opposed.

Members of the board agreed to transfer a Verifax Copy-
Machine and one Pkg. of letfer size copy paper to the Water
Department.

Chairman Franeis Prior thanked Robert Chase for his three
years of assoclation with the Planning Board and David Andrews
for two years with the board. Both Chase and Andrews said the
association was a rewarding experience and felt that mueh had
been accomplished.

There being no further business before the board, meeting
was adjourned at 9:00 P.M.

APPROVED AS READ: Respectfully submitted,

oD Joan M. Giard, Clerk ,
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